
EMAILS OF SUPPORT RECEIVED 12/06/24 
 
EMAIL OF SUPPORT- CHARLIE AND VICKY 
 
Dear Craig 
 
As direct neighbours to Park Farm Ramsbury,  We use the public footpaths and 
bridleways in this area on a daily basis, As well as morning runs with the dogs, to 
exercising our horses the new route is also far more accessible for our elderly 
parents.  
I note that a  hard surface is being suggested, this would be a huge bonus for all the 
public and our horses, compared to the continuous muddy ruts caused by the game 
keeper from Ramsbury Mannor who feels it necessary to drive his buggy along all 
the paths on a daily basis causing misery for all other users, we noted last year that 
Ramsbury estate made a effort to spread wood chippings over his mess however he 
continued to drive his buggy through them and create further mess. A hard surface 
would be a bonus for the dogs, the horses, my parents and my wellies !!!! 
In our opinion the suggested diversions are a huge asset to the existing Public 
Rights of Ways that allow us access to this beautiful part of the country. 
 
Best 
Charlie and Vicky 

 
Marlborough 
Wiltshire 
SN8  
 
 
EMAIL OF SUPPORT – MR C. REID 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
Dear Mr Harlow, 
           With reference to the suggested hard surface on the footpath close to park 
farm, that would be a wonderful idea, as I work at Rudge farm ( adjacent) and every 
other day after work take a run along lots of right of ways as well as this one, " It 
would be fantastic” and so much more people (elderly etc) friendly. 
 
Yours hopefully 
Mr C Reid. 
 
EMAIL OF SUPPORT – GUY GAGEN 
 
Dear Mr Harlow, 
 
I am writing on behalf of my family as as 5 local to Marlborough and Ramsbury cross 
country trail cyclists in support of the proposed update the route of Ramsbury Paths 
5, 6 and 8C  and Little Bedwyn 20, as proposed by Ramsbury Estates, and to be 
considered by WIltshire Council this week. 
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The existing route has a number of significant natural weaknesses for nearby and 
visiting bridleway users, particularly in wet conditions or through sharing asphalt 
sections with motorists, that are overcome by the sensitive and more suitable 
proposed route. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Guy Gagen 

 
Mildenhall  
Marlborough  
SN8  

 
Kind Regards   
 
Guy 
 
 
EMAIL OF SUPPORT – VICTORIA AND NICHOLAS KENDALL 
 
Dear Mr. Harlow, 
 
We live in Ramsbury and fully support the new route and surfaces proposed by 
Ramsbury Estates. 
 
 Kindest Regards, 
 Victoria and Nicholas Kendall 
 
 
EMAIL OF SUPPORT – EMMA GAGEN ON BEHALF OF  RAMSBURY PRE- 
SCHOOL 
 
Good afternoon Craig,  
 
I am writing on behalf of the committee of Ramsbury Pre-School in relation to 
Ramsbury Estates. 
 
Over the last five years Ramsbury Estates have supported us as a Pre-School 
setting in providing opportunities for young children to get out and about into the 
countryside. Living within the village community we recognise the importance of local 
businesses working together for the good of the wider community, and especially 
appreciating the wonderful countryside that surrounds us.  
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Our experience of Ramsbury Estates has been wholly supportive and enabling. On 
our weekly walks around the village and into the countryside we are guaranteed that 
all footpaths and rights of way are well maintained ensuring that access with young 
children is as smooth as it can possibly be. The numerous tractors that pass by the 
Pre-School building always have time to wave at the children who stand mesmerised 
as they drive carefully by. Ramsbury estates have also provided transport and staff 
enabling us to take our children up onto their land. During this time our young 
children learnt about what is happening in the fields around them, how it takes lots of 
care to manage this land as well as just generally opening their eyes and making 
them aware.  
 
As a Pre-School we value the partnership that even us, a small village setting has 
with a large landowner and how they value our role within the village. 
 
Many thanks for your time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma Gagen  
Head & DSL, Ramsbury Pre-School 
 


